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Dear Sir/Madam,

We hereby inform you that due to the situation caused by the COVID-19 and the measures and guidelines
ordered by the Spanish government, ZITRON has taken the necessary preventive measures and initiatives
to ensure the continuity of our activity and protect its clients and employees.

Although, to this date, none of our employees are affected, we have decided to make our activity as flexible
as possible through teleworking, which enables us to carry on working in a normal manner, since we have
the technology and tools that allow us to work normally under difficult circumstances such as the present
ones. In addition, we have established three work shifts for the workshop staff, in order to avoid a possible
mass contagion and to guarantee the production of our equipment.

Although we are limited by the service provided by transport companies (by air, sea and land) we are
prepared to continue working regardless of the different scenarios that may occur. However, it is obvious
that the situation is extremely changeable, so it cannot be absolutely ruled out that some undesirable
consequences may occur.

The usual channels of contact with our team remains the same, although we recommend that you contact
them preferably by email or telephone.

Likewise, we inform you that the government declared a State of Alarm (Royal Decree, 463/2020 of March
14) published on March 14, in order to effectively manage the health crisis caused by the coronavirus, for
the purposes of the possible consequences that could arise from such an exceptional event, caused by
unpredictable and unavoidable circumstances for everyone.

As the Force Majeure situation improves, we will reactivate our on-site work, business trips, meetings and
other activities that were postponed. ZITRON is committed to minimizing, as much as possible, the impact

of these complex moments we are living.

We are aware of the uncertainty caused by this exceptional situation and we will keep you informed.

Fdo. Macarena Fernandez-Escanddn Ortiz.
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La informacién contenida en este documento y sus anexas es confidencial y propiedad exclusiva de Talleres Zitrdn, S.A. Su divulgacidn, copia, distribucion o uso, cualquiera que fuera su finalidad,
estdn prohibidos. Tal uso prohibide puede implicar la exigencia de las responsabilidades juridicas pertinentes



